
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

This week in Phonics, the children have been learning to read and 

write words containing "g" saying /j/ as in gem, and “c” saying /s/ 

as in city. As always, please encourage them to complete their 

home learning challenge. Thank you. 

 

 

 

The children have participated in several exciting activities this 

week to celebrate British Science Week 2025.  

 

 

 

This is a reminder to give consent and pay for your child’s 

attendance to our upcoming trip to Ely Museum. Thank you.  

 

 

 

Many children who get milk in the afternoon do not drink it. Please 

talk to your child to see if they still want it. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 

Ely St John’s Primary School 

Year One Bulletin 

14th March 2025 


